Dear St. Edward Parents,

We are beginning the process of assigning parking spaces for the 2018-2019 school year. Senior
students will have the opportunity to purchase their parking spaces beginning Monday, July
9th. Juniors may begin purchasing parking spaces on Monday, July 30th, providing there are
still spaces available. All spaces are sold first come, first served. The cost is $210 per academic
year. This fee helps defray the expense of upkeep for the parking lot.

Please complete, sign and return the bottom portion of the attached parking registration with
your check. You may pay the fee online, but the registration form must be submitted as soon
as possible. Please contact the school's Main Office at (847)741-7535 with any questions.
Summer office hours are 9:00am to 12:00pm, Monday through Thursday. The office is closed
on Fridays.

I understand that the school and its employees assume no responsibility for loss, theft, or
damage to my vehicle or its contents while parked in the school lot.

| also understand the administration may revoke my parking privileges at any time.

| agree to pay $210.00 for the academic year and understand this is a non-refundable
fee.

Parent Signature:

Student Name: Class of:
(Please Print)

License Plate #: Make:

Model: Color: Year:

Office Use Only
* Parking Permit Number:




